
B   

      Zoe Botha (Goose Valley) 

         Arlene Weinstein (Goose Valley)           

         Helga Streicher (Plett CC) 

         Di Tingle (Knysna)  

         Celeste v d Westhuizen (George – returned) 

 

 

WELCOME LADIES !! 

    Greetings to our Members celebrating 

their Birthdays in  

OCTOBER ……. 
 

 

Hilda Hofmeyr  (2nd)   Jean Kotze  (2nd) 

Jeanine Rynners  (4th)  Margie Stewart  (7th) 

Ruth Barclay   (7th)  Charlotte Griffiths  (17th)  

Jilly Wehbeh   (18th)  Linda Charlier  (19th) 

Renee Hendry  (19th)  Aletta Greyling  (24th) 

Leola Joubert  (24th)  Di Anderson  (28th) 
 

 

 
   
   

   
  

 

SOUTHERN CAPE SENIOR WOMEN’S 
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President’s Corner……    

                 Hi all, 

 

                It was a great pleasure to welcome you all back to Seniors golf, 53 Players (including new members) at  

                George on 5 October. 

 

                After the terrible weekend weather, we were treated to an absolutely  beautiful Garden Route day.  The 

                Course was not as wet as we had anticipated and the opportunity to get out onto a golf course, play the 

                game we love so much & socialise with friends after 7 months of NO senior golf was very special indeed!! 

 

                 We are going ahead with our final fixture, the Championships on 2nd November at Goose Valley (the 

                 Poster & entry information for this event has been sent out).  The AGM will follow the golf.  All notices 

                 pertaining to this meeting will be emailed to you shortly.  PLEASE read through the documentation as it 

                 will save time at the Meeting as the Minutes of 2019 AGM may be taken as read! 

 

                  The 20 players, who should have gone to KZN Nationals this year, automatically qualify for next year’s 

                  Event.  There will be an HI cut off for the Nationals.  At this stage, I do not know what this HI is, but  

                  please be warned – should your HI be in excess of this cut off by the Closing Date for entries, you will 

                  not be eligible for selection…….so off to the Driving range! 

 

                  Hope to see you all at Goose Valley in November 😊          

              

           Wear your masks.  Stay safe. 

 
 

                    Regards                  

 

                   Les Carrline          

 

 

  

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 



           TWO  CLUBS ……..  
            

            Lucia Jonck  Carien Kruger 

            Daleen Bredell Pam Millard 
             

      

 

WINNERS  AT  GEORGE   → 
 

On and around the course 

…………………….. 

Trish Leach, Liz Hughes, Shirley Pressley, Annamie  J V Rensburg 

             Norma Taylor, Pam Millard, Magriet Gigor, Louise Muller 

(absent) 

“”It was awesome seeing everyone 

again and what a stunning day for our 

return to Seniors      The course was 

immaculate and even the wild life came 

to greet us !!!”” 



 

 

2021 SUBSCRIPTIONS 
 

We are running a “COVID SPECIAL” of R100.00 for all subs 

paid before 15th December 2020. 

 

Subs paid thereafter will be at R140 p.a. which is our 2020 rate. 

 

Fees can be paid at our Championships in November or via EFT 

as follows : 

 

Bank   : First National Bank 

Branch Code  : 250655 

Account Name : SCSWGS 

Account No  : 62590292026 

 

Please send Payment Confirmation together with Surname & 

Club to Michele Emmerson as follows : 

 

memmerson@mweb.co.za 

 

Michele Emmerson, our 

Treasurer, would like to remind 

our Members that she will be 

available AFTER golf at our 

Fixtures for any queries regarding 

shirts, name badges, subs etc. 

 

Also please remember that only 

shirts that have been paid for will 

be handed out! 

 

Your assistance would be greatly 

appreciated! 

 

Thanks 

SCSWGS Committee 

 

 

     NEXT FIXTURE :  

 
AGM & CHAMPIONSHIPS _ GOOSE 

VALLEY GOLF CLUB 

 

MONDAY 2nd NOVEMBER 
      

mailto:memmerson@mweb.co.za

